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November 20, 2002

1410

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo E—_i ©
Director, Division of The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services =¢, =
Florida Public Service Commission - g
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard =
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 (o=}

RE: Docket 020938-TP Request for approval of amendment to interconnection,

unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications,
Inc. and Ganoco, Inc. d/b/a American Dial Tone.

Dear Ms. Bayo:

On August 29, 2002, BelliSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and Ganoco, Inc. d/b/a
American Dial Tone filed an amendment to interconnection, unbundling, resale, and
collocation agreement to be approved by the Florida Public Service Commission.

We respectfully request to withdraw this agreement. As this amendment was filed again
in FPSC docket no. 021115-TP.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call.

Yours very truly,
W Urses” T

Vice President Regulatory Relations C Y»A\.
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